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Recording System Upgrade - December 3rd 

Acclaim is Coming! 

 
 

We are pleased to announce the pending upgrade of our recording system software to 

Acclaim, by Harris Recording Systems. This is a new product for us, brought to us by the 

same vendor that provides our current OnCore system. 

 

Those who work with Douglas County records are already familiar with the look and feel of 

performing an internet search using Acclaim, so disruption to your workflow should 

hopefully be minimal. Due to the likelihood that our customers are also customers of 

Douglas County, we will not be holding public training sessions. 

 

This upgrade will not impact availability of Recording services. The weekend prior, 

however, our internet search may be unavailable. Please email or call Nina if you would like 

more information. 

nina.tapscott@co.chelan.wa.us 

509.667.6817 
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